
 
 

 

 

 

 

The Duluth Citizens Review Board and some former members of the Board will 
have a forum with the Crime and Justice Institute as part of the Racial Bias Audit of 
the Duluth Police Department.  
 

The forum will take place on Tuesday, March 7th from 5:30 PM to 7:30 PM in the 
Duluth City Council Chambers on the third floor of city hall. This forum will be 
public.  The forum will be approximately one and one-half hours long. The forum 
will focus on ideals and possibilities: "How do we envision improving the DCRB?"   

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The public can make public comment at the meeting or can submit written comment to the board prior to the meeting 
by emailing humanrights@duluthmn.gov or mailing comments to City Hall at 411 W 1st St, Attn: Human Rights Office 

Room 434, Duluth, MN 55802. Please note that all public comment is considered Public Data. 
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